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WELCOME TO OUR

August Newsletter

Greetings from Barcelona!

August is a slower month in
Barcelona, as most people are still on
vacation or are just starting to make
their return slowly.

While it may have been slow in the
city, we had several small wins as a
family in August. Both of us have
completed two months of language
study, and Garrett has tested out of
his current class, advancing to the
next level.

We also received notification that
GW was accepted into our first-
choice school, and classes begin on
the 8" of September. This is an
answered prayer!

We also celebrated Garrett’s birthday
and welcomed Emily’s parents to
Barcelona as they visited for a while.




This month at Los Pentecostales de
Barcelona (LPBCN), we had a “Semana
Juvenil” or “Youth Week.” It was a
powerful time of prayer, worship, and
fellowship. For the midweek service
during youth week, the youth led a
service in Catalan, and we heard a stirring
word, “Encara Hi Ha Un Lloc Per Mi??,
which translates to, “Is There Still a Place
For Me?”. It is encouraging to see what
the Lord is doing among the youth in
LPBCN!

This month was the Festa Mejor de
Gracia, which is a large festival held in
the neighborhood of Gracia. We were
able to enjoy some family time and
watch the Castellers de la Vila de
Gracia build a “castell”. This is a
tradition specific to Catalonia and
was quite the experience.

Ways to Support Us

. Join with us in Prayer! Your prayers work!

« You can call Global Missions at 636-229-7900 to
make a donation over the phone. Account # 365475

. Scan the QR Code. There are options there to sign
up as both a PIM or give a one-time donation.

« You can become a partner at
https://www.aim2go.org/give/enroll/

@fromthefieldmissions | nanceharvest@gmail.com | (832) 477-8450




